
Advisor Report: 
●​ Its a new month, set up one-on-ones with Anthony 
●​ Shorter month than normal, try to get on calender sooner rather than later 
●​ Questions regarding GRA hiring contact him after meeting 
●​ Any new members? Submit a new OMM and send it to our office 

President Report: 
●​ Anything you would like brought up to admin contact president 
●​ Mental Health Chair: 

○​ Was introduced when Kush was running for president 
○​ Before next presidents council, everyone here should nominate someone 

for the mental health chair position 
○​ Resources will be sent to the appointment person 

●​ Constitution Change: 
○​ Regarding adding new member to IFC 

■​ Majority vote now instead of ⅔ vote 
○​ Probationary members (new member) can vote if they pay full dues, and 

can just pay half to be non voting members 
■​ Until an FSILG is chartered, they will remain a probationary 

member 
Treasurer Report: 

●​ Voting on the budget 
○​ All three measures pass 

Vice President Report: 
●​ Sitting in on all UA meetings, thus anything IFC wishes to pass to UA go through 

Chris 
●​ Will see if we wish to endorse anyone next UA president election 
●​ Catering: 

○​ We expanded the catering budget after last presidents council 
○​ Hopefully you all enjoyed new catering, any requests send through 

presidents council chat 
Risk Report: 

●​ Lost clickers? Check box in front 
●​ Construction vests for internal risk managers, everyone gets two of them 

○​ if RMCs dont see two people wearing these vests this will be record 
as an infraction 

●​ RMCs will be stricter going forward, do make sure you are familiar with the 
policies and ask questions if not 

●​ MAKE SURE EVENT IS APPROVED BEFORE PARTY IS THROWN 
○​ failure to do so will be a judcomm case 

●​ Similarly, do not post wet events on any social media platform 



○​ again, judcomm case otherwise 
●​ Saint Patricks Day: 

○​ NO alcohol on roofs 
○​ NO partys on roofs if roof isnt approved 
○​ NO kegs 
○​ NO hard alcohol 
○​ NO alcohol outside of house (mas has strict open container laws) 

Judicial Committee Report: 
●​ Event hosts have to accept event for it to be properly registered 
●​ No pubbing of wet events on social media 
●​ New JudComm panelists, need ⅔ approval 

○​ passed 
Recruitment Report: 

●​ Spring rush bid spreadsheets 
○​ LCA needs to send it to Nico 

●​ CPW coming soon 
○​ start registering events for it if you havent already 

■​ 7 Events per chapter, submit by march 17th 
■​ events must occur at appropriate times, safety plans/liability 

insurance required for certain events that need them 
■​ Poker nights 

●​ Cannot have monetary rewards 
○​ please consider hosting freshmen in your house 

■​ good chance to expose incoming freshmen  
○​ Hosting: 

■​ Must be clean 
■​ Cannot have alcohol and drugs at the house at all 

●​ Any alcohol must be in a locked container  
●​ Shrines must not change 

■​ ifc will be performing both surprise inspections and scheduled 
inspections to ensure above rules are followed 

○​ Reservations: 
■​ Briggs  (DAPER), Kresge (CAC), no BBQ on Killian 

●​ Office of First Year also looking for orientation leaders 
Diversity Committee Report 

●​ Emailed most presidents regarding diversity committee chair, only a few got back 
○​ If you have one already, email Zaire. If you don’t, email Zaire three names 

for possible candidates 
●​ Culture Night: 



○​ Want to have multiple frats come together for one or multiple nights of 
food and fun and celebrate various cultures 

■​ (during meeting) fill out form for stuff you want to do @ culture night 
SHARE Committee Report: 

●​ Every frat has been accounted for and scheduled except for one 
●​ Please encourage members to reach out to SHARE if you have any interest 

○​ Pleasure educators get paid for FSAPPs for example if that is enticing 
Open Discussion 

●​ PBE had FSAPP/pleasure training two weeks ago 
○​ Feedback from house was wondering if it was best use of time/planned 

well 
○​ A lot of guys remember training by VPR last year, better feedback from 

that 
○​ Part of the reason they felt the training wasnt the best was because it was 

focusing on communication in relationships, doesnt seem the most 
pertinent to fraternities (fraternities are more about social events and 
reducing risk there) 

●​ Email conversation with president regarding issues at specific chapter that are 
most pertinent 

○​ some amount of communication in general 
●​ Maybe switch format from long form all at once to multiple meetings that are 

shorter? 
○​ there are already 3 types of FSAPP trainings planned, so more pertinent 

topics will likely happen in further meetings 


